
From: Krista Storey
To: Rebecca Ramey
Subject: FW: Wright Fish public hearing
Date: Thursday, October 14, 2021 9:45:11 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ralph Parks <parksr@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 8:04 AM
To: Krista Storey <kstorey@martin.fl.us>; Michelle Cullum <mcullum@martin.fl.us>
Cc: Ryan Strom <rstrom@teamparksinc.com>; Kipp Foster <kippfoster128@gmail.com>
Subject: Wright Fish public hearing

This Email Sent From External Sender

I agree that the public hearing for Wright Fish LLC should be moved to December 7th. This should give us time to
clear up the concerns of all pertaining to the Salerno road improvements. Ralph

Sent from my iPhone
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